






 

Year 4 have been 
busy making pizza, 
playing water games 
and creating ear 
gongs during their 
sound learning.  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Our incredible UNICEF Changemakers Shoeshare 
event was a huge success. We collected over 300 
pairs of shoes! How nurturing!  



Talk to all of your friends 
about what you have in com-
mon. Do you share the same 
likes, or are you different? 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

A day AG will 
never forget! 
History 
made... 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This term, the children have had the 
opportunity to engage with many 
different after school clubs. Here are 
some pictures from felt club. So much 
resilience was shown.  



 



Year 6 had an incredible 

time at PGL. Awesome 

memories were made. 

From raft building to tra-

peze jumping. Rainbow 

values were oozing. 



The next issue will be out in Autumn term 22. 

 

 


